

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

Thursday 23rd May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Inspired Through Sport Athlete Day - Monday 10th June 2019

We have decided to organise another athlete day for the whole school based on the children's enjoyment from previous years. The company that is leading the event is Inspired Through Sport, they are dedicated to supporting British Athletes and inspiring the next generation of sporting heroes.

The Inspired Through Sport #GIVINGBACK athlete support programme provides over 300 GB athletes with funding, as well as access to a number of services that help them on their journey to GOLD.

These services include:

- Physiotherapists
- Nutritionists
- · Chiropractors
- Athlete Mentors
- · Holistic Healers
- · Our Creative Media Team
- Career advisors
- International Competition Travel
- Performance Analysts

They fund our #GIVINGBACK athlete support programme through either paid or sponsored visits from GB Athletes to schools.

The athlete will be coming to our school on Monday 10th June so it is vital that all children have their full PE kits in school on this day! The day will be starting with an inspiring assembly led by the athlete where they will share their sporting journey with the students, allowing them to understand the hard work and dedication needed in order to achieve success. Afterwards, each year group will complete a challenging fitness circuit with the athlete and have the opportunity for a meet & greet. During this time, they will also learn about healthy living and the importance of developing a growth mind-set.

Today your child has received a sponsorship form to complete for the event. These forms should be completed and returned to your child's teacher along with the money raised (which should be in a sealed envelope). The funds raised will not only support our GB sporting stars, but our school will also receive a large proportion of the money to enable us to purchase new PE equipment.

The final date to bring in your donations is Wednesday 12th June 2019.

There is also an online donation option via the Inspired Through Sport website. The link to this - https://www.inspiredthroughsport.co.uk/donate

Thank you for your support.

A. Hampton

Yours faithfully

Miss Hampton PE Leader













